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We led over 

4000  
Bible studies this 
year!  
That’s an average of  

133 Bible 

studies that met 
each week during 
the semester.  

Every week an 
average of 

238 people 

came to church 
or watched online 
this past year.  

100  
students prayed to 
give their lives to 
Jesus.  
We baptized 

65 students 

this year.   

18 students 

from our ministry 
graduated this 
year.  

 

This was all made possible by God’s grace and your partnership! 

Thank you! 

“Oh give thanks to the LORD, call upon His name; 
Make known His deeds among the peoples.”  Ps. 105:1 

The Spring semester       
begins January 10th! 
 
Please Pray:  
 
-For there to be an open 
door to the Gospel in the 
hearts of the students we 
will meet this semester. 
 
- For Toria and Kelsey to 
put their trust in Jesus 
 
-For the students returning 
for the Spring semester, 
like Devyn, Zacaria and 
Rae to continue to grow in 
their relationships with 
Jesus. 
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